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2019 RESOLUTIONS

I resolve...
 

To strive to contribute something to the world, its 
work and the people in it. 

To give full measure, running over. 
To adhere, the best I can, to the Golden Rule.

To go about my activities with greater cheerfulness. 
To be more considerate of others. 

To be a good teamworker.
To commend more and condemn less.

To talk less and do more.
To try always to see other viewpoints than my own. 

To sympathize more the aims and aspirations of 
others.

 
What will you do in 2019?  

B. C. Forbes, founding editor of Forbes magazine, wrote the following 
resolutions in December 1919 and many are relevant today:



SPRING 2019 

HIGHLIGHTS

     Starting in January with Southwestern 
Adventist University's HoopsFest for basketball 
teams, TAA students will have many 
educational opportunities to enhance their 
mental, physical, and emotional well-being.  
     After HoopsFest, many high school students 
will participate in Southwestern's Music 
Festival on February 10 in Dallas' Morton H. 
Meyerson Symphony Center with other 
academies from the Southwestern Union 
Conference of Seventh-day Adventists.  
     Our spring break is the first week of March 
and our school-wide academic fair will be held 
on March 28.  In early April, high school 
students will embark on their American 
History tour of New England.  
     In between these memorable events are 
local field trips, so watch for notes in your 
students' backpacks!

Opportunities galore!

     What is love?  A TAA 4th grader 
knows:  when a student forgot to 
bring a gift on gift exchange day, 
Lucy donated the present she 
received to the child who would not 
receive anything. Mrs. Bokovoy 
schemed with Mrs. Toews to give 
Lucy a small cash gift equal to the gift 
exchange.  "We wanted Lucy to know 
that her thoughtfulness was noticed 
and that she was an example to her 
class mates of thinking of others," 
Mrs. Bokovoy says.
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Korean Exchange 

Student Program

The 2019 Korean exchange student 
program is underway with 20 South 
Korean students joining us in grades 
3-7.  Some are return students, but 
most are here for the first time.  A 
total of 50 students are staying in 
Adventist schools across Oklahoma.  
Many thanks to the host families who 
are helping give the Korean students 
a taste of American life and Christian 
values.


